
Hi everyone, 

We have opted to cancel the Operations Council meeting this week. There are no new topics to 
discuss other than an announcement that Brian P., our EHS coordinator, is out of town until March 
24. If you have any concerns, Ron P. is filling in where necessary, so please direct your questions to 
Ron.  

Remember, next Tuesday, the 11th, is our Oversight Group meeting, where you can learn what all 
the councils are working on in one short meeting. 9-10 am. 
https://clackamas.zoom.us/j/96821226207  

If you're interested in helping the Operations Council wrestle with the complexities of rolling out our 
ITS policies and procedures, please come to the March 19th meeting for our Council.  

https://clackamas.zoom.us/j/96821226207

